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11 December 2019 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Mrs Gill has decided it is time to retire and will be leaving the school at the end of 

this term (Friday 20th December 2019). Over the many years Mrs Gill has worked at 

our school, she has helped countless children ‘find their feet’ as they joined Oak 

Class. We will all miss Mrs Gill’s sense of humour, constant smile and her fun loving 

approach to educating the children. We wish her all the best for a fun-filled 

retirement. 

In January Mrs Brownbill will continue to teach for four days and Mrs Fogden will 

teach for one day. Mrs Ford and Mrs Abbott will continue to work alongside the 

children during the week.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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